
1934
Jews are excluded from 

military service

1939
Radios are confiscated 

from Jewish people

1935–1936
Jews are no longer 

allowed to vote and lose 
German citizenship

1938
Jews' passports are 
stamped with a red 
letter 'J'. Some have 

passports removed to 
prevent them leaving 

the country

1939
Jewish students are 

excluded from exams 
in medicine, dentistry, 

pharmacy and law

April 1933
Germans are told not 

to buy from shops and 
business  

owned by Jews

1938
Jewish children are 

expelled from German 
schools

1935–1936
Many Jewish students 

are removed from 
German schools and 

universities

1935–1936
Passports for Jews 

to travel abroad are 
restricted

1939
Jews are evicted from 
their homes without 

reason and notice

1933
Books written by 

famous Jewish writers, 
philosophers, publishers 
etc. are burned in public

1938
Jews are excluded 

from cinema, theatre, 
concerts, exhibitions, 
beaches and holiday 

resorts

1935
Jews are forbidden 
to hoist the flag of 

Germany

1935–1936
Jews are banned from 
parks, restaurants and 

swimming pools

1939
Jews are no longer 

allowed to purchase 
new clothes



December 1939
Jews are no longer 

allowed to visit sports 
and athletics clubs

November 1941
Cameras are taken 

away from their Jewish 
owners

1941
Jews over 6 are forced 
to wear a Yellow Star 

of David with the word 
'Jew' written on it

June 1941
Jews are forbidden to 

buy shaving cream

February 1942
Jews are not allowed to 

receive milk  
or eggs 

December 1939
Jews are not allowed to 

purchase chocolate

September 1941
Jews are prohibited 

from using means of 
transportation without 

special approval

1941
Jews are forbidden to 

leave the country

June 1941
Jews are no longer 

allowed to buy soap

February 1942
Blind or deaf Jews 

are no longer allowed 
to wear armbands 
identifying their 

condition in traffic

September 1939
 Jews are forbidden to 
leave the house from 
20:00 until 6:00 the 
next morning. In the 

summer - 21:00-05:00)

August 1941
Jews are prohibited 

from smoking

1940
Jews' telephones  
are confiscated

1941
Jews are forbidden to 
keep dogs, cats and 

birds

1942
Typewriters, calculators 

and duplicators are 
taken away from their 

Jewish owners


